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Emerald News 

We’ve had a very busy week in Emerald class getting to know each other and finding out about some 
of the things we will be learning in Year 3. 

Our Wow day on Tuesday was a great day. We started our story George’s Marvellous Medicine and 
then got to try a very green marvellous medicine! We then worked in teams to secretly plan a 
marvellous medicine for each other to taste and try to guess what we’d put in after we’d made and 
tried each one.  

We also thought about George’s home on the farm and made 
our own farm themed bookmarks – these will be ready to use 
next week when the children will bring home their reading 
records and books. 

In Maths we have started our learning about place value and 
we have been building on our learning in year 2 to now make 
three-digit numbers over 100. The children have been using 
the resources and have been working hard to show their 
understanding.  

In English we have been thinking about a 
character description of Grandma. The children 
have had some good ideas to expand nouns to 
describe her appearance and personality.  

The children were excited to know that they 
would be getting their writing pens now they are 
juniors. The Friends committee, who kindly fund our 

writing pens, are looking for new members to join in order to help keep the committee running for 
our school. The Friends are a huge part of the school and through their fundraising, are able to 
support us in purchasing items for all of the children to use. If you would like to join the Friends, 
please get in touch with the committee. They are also looking for some volunteers to help at the 
upcoming Wickwar Games. 

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Grainger 


